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RESULTS OF SPECIAL TOWN ELECTION
December 4, 2019

A Special Town Election was held at the St. Augustine Church Hall on December 4, 2019.

The polls were declared open at 8:00 AM by Marcel Laplume — Warden. The Ballot Box was opened,
inspected, and found empty. The dial was reset to co00.

Daytime Workers were: Election Warden: Marcel Laplume
Ballot Distribution: Richard Heldenbergh
Check-in/Check-out Karen Hadley Mary Gauvin
Jeanette Laplume Barbara Heldenbergh
Town Clerk: Diane Lockwood
Officers on Duty: 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM: Scott Gould
12:00 PM — 6:00 PM: Jim Cusack
6:00 PM ~ 8:00 PM: Harry Cervantes

The Warden declared the polls closed at 8;:00 PM.

Ballot Counters: Pamela Thistle Christine Mercadante
Richard Stearman Erin Chinappi
Total Ballots Cast: 132 (2 Absentee and 130 at Polls)
# of Registered Voters: 2184 % of Voter Turnout: 6%
QUESTION 1:

Shall the Town of Millville be allowed to exempt from the provisions of Proposition
Two and One-half, so-called, the amounts required to pay for the bond issued by the
Blackstone-Millville Regional School District in order to pay the costs of the Millville
Elementary School Boiler Replacement Project located at 122 Berthelette Way,
Millville, MA including the payment of all costs incidental or related thereto?

RESULTS: Yes: 101 No: 31

Certified this 12th day of December, 2019.

Diane C. Lockwood, CMC

Town Clerk
Notary Public, Justice of the Peace




